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Dear Graduates and Families, 
 
 The Haywood Community Learning Center staff are proud of all the 2020 Graduates.  

HCLC is hosting a special graduation, a Drive-Thru, for the graduates, family members, and 
friends.  Graduation will be held Monday, June 1st, promptly at 4:00.  All participants will enter the 

drive-thru from Brook Street and come to the back parking lot of the school.  Signs will be posted.  
We ask all participants to REMAIN IN THEIR CAR due to Covid-19 restrictions for the duration of 
the drive-thru.  Staff will notify one car/group at a time to pull around to front of the building where 

staff will greet you and the HCLC director, Brookely Nicholson, will be handing out diplomas 
along with other goodies.  Graduates are allowed to decorate their vehicles as well as families. 

 
 HCLC will also offer 2 days for graduates to schedule a time with Nancy Medford/Brookely 
Nicholson to take formal pictures with cap and gown in front of the HCLC sign.  Families or friends 

are also welcome to join for the pictures.  May 25th and May 26th from 9:00-3:00 with 20-minute 
slots for pictures.  Please contact Nancy to schedule a slot for pictures at (828)-421-9265.  

  
 Lori Johnson is also offering to take professional pictures at graduation at the end of 
Virginia Avenue (past Conference Center).  Graduates can have their cap and gowns (gowns are 

borrowed) on and she will have a backdrop that seniors can stand in front of with their diploma and 
cover.  One senior at a time.  She will provide the info to order the pictures on June 1st.   

 
 We cannot express enough how proud we are of each one of you.  We realize that we are all 
living in challenging times and that this graduation will be unique, but none the less it will be 

special and will honor each of your hard work and dedication.  HCLC staff will miss all our 
graduates and are excited to celebrate with you and your families on June 1st!   

Please contact (828)-454-6590 with any questions. 
   
                                                                     Sincerely, 

 
                                                                     Brookely Nicholson   
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